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Hello and welcome to the weekly newsletter.  

 

My name is Miss Akers and I am the school's Acting Pastoral Manager and Deputy DSL. I have been at St. Clement's for 

many years and am still amazed by all the fabulous achievements of our pupils and families.  

 

As part of my role, I deal with issues relating to attendance, behaviour, families, housing, parent support and engagement, 

children's safety and community work. I also teach Personal, Social, Health and Emotional Education lessons (PSHE) across 

the school, where children learn about keeping safe, making friends and managing emotions, as well as a variety of other 

things.  

 

I am also in charge of the St. Clement's Stay and Play, which takes place on Wednesdays from 9am - 10am. This is a great 

session for children and parents and I would like to thank all the families who support this weekly.  

 

We have had a busy start to this academic year and the children have been working hard, learning new 

things and having fun! Remember to read the newsletter weekly, so you can keep up to date with 

important dates and announcements, but most importantly you can see the amazing achievements of the 

pupils of St. Clement's C. of E. Academy. 

 

Miss Akers,  

Acting Pastoral Manager 

Roof Repairs 
 

Please be aware that 

the start date of our 

roof repairs has been 

moved to October.  

We will keep you 

informed of any 

changes and the new 

start date via the 

newsletter. 

 

 If you have any 

questions  or queries 

please speak to  

Mr Davis. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maryam Awad and Noah Samuel 

Joel Yonatan and Kaleem Rose  

Ismael Ahmed and Carlos Jun Kit Lin 

Mosara Adam and Nor Hassan 

Mamadi Sanneh and Naden Ahmed 

Sahand Hemn and Laiba Asif 

Moussa Guihini and Daren Ahmed 

Ayaan Khawaja and Erica Da Luz 

Safeguarding 

No talking through the railings... 

During break and lunch times, when 

children are enjoying time with their 

friends, it is important that parents 

do not come to the school railings.  

 

Staff are busy supervising children 

and children are taught not to 

approach the railings to talk to 

people for their own safety.  

 

If you have any concerns regarding 

your child, please come into school 

where a member of staff will be glad 

to talk to you to resolve any issues. 

Monday 9th October - School Photographer 

for INDIVIDUAL and FAMILY photos 

 

Family photos  

(to include children not at  

school and in Nursery)  
 

8am - 9am 

Individual and Sibling photos   

 

9am onwards 



 

 The Birmingham Diocesan Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in  

England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ 

‘St Clement’s C of E Academy is a good school where the behaviour and safety of pupils are outstanding’ (Ofsted 2014)  

A great start to St. Clement's Stay and Play. Thank you for your support. 

 Special Educational Needs update 

 DSL training 

 Learning Walks 

 Mentor training 

Afterschool Clubs 

We still have spaces in the following afterschool clubs: 

 

 

 

For more information and to sign up please speak to Mr Burton or pop into the School Office. 

Multi Sports  

KS1 - Tuesday 

Boxing (£2 per session) 

KS2 - Friday 

Year 3 become archaeologists for the day.  

Last Friday morning we started the day by looking at how we 

find out about the past from artefacts that have left behind. We 

had to work together and be very gentle to excavate the 

artefacts from sand. After brushing them clean, we had to decide 

whether they were from the Stone Age, Bronze Age, Iron Age or 

another time period. Once we had done this we set up a museum 

display making sure the artefacts were in chronological order. 

 

In the afternoon we had the chance to experience what it might 

be like to live as a hunter-gatherer. We made an arrow using a 

flint arrow head, a stick and some string. Next we had a go at 

making flour from seeds, this was hard work and took over an 

hour and a half to get less than half a cup of flour fine enough to 

use! Next we had the chance to weave and use a spindle to spin 

wool. Our last activity of the day involved making bracelets 

using animal teeth and beads. 

 

We all had a great day and can’t wait to find out more  

as we work through our topic about the Stone Age. 


